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February 18, 2009

Mr. Robert Mann

E-T Electric Installation Co.
46-41 Vernon Boulevard
Long Island City, NY 11101

Dear Bob:

We believe our success on the IAT/Terminal 4 construction project was directly
atfributable to our strong working relationship, hard work and mutually beneficial
commitment to its success.

E-J is one of the sub contractors in the greater metropolitan area that have made
that commitment, and we at LCOR are pleased to give our recommendation on
your behalf. Looking forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

urt Eicr
Executive Vice President




